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Paramount Resources Ltd.
MV2000A0041
MV2000L.1-0009

Qil and Gas Exploration, Cameron Hills Area NT

On January 5, 2001, Paramount Resources submitted a letter to the Mackenzie Valley Land and
Water Board and to the Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board to withdraw seven
(7) existing wells from the above proposed development. These wells are covered under existing
Land Use Permits and therefore are not required to be included as part of the above Land Use Permit
application.

Yours sincerely,

Melody J. Mcleod
Interim Chair

Copied to: Terry Baker, Chief Conservation Officer, NEB, Calgary
Dan Elliott, South Mackenzie District, DIAND, Yellowknife
Shirley Maaskant, Paramount Resources Ltd., Calgary
Janpeter Lennie-Misgeld, MVLWB
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